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The African Prayer Band is collecting used Bibles 
to send to Nigeria for distribution among the 
native ministers and Christians.^ Boxes will be 
placed in the dorms to put the Bibles in. If you 
wish to contribute, we would appreciate your help.

Anyone having pictures of the campus, of students, 
of dorm life, or any such pictures which could be 
used for ’’campus life" pages in the Karisma, WE 
NEED THEMJ (we will make-a reprint and return the 
pictures to you) These are needed NOWJ See Steve 
Groseclose or Faith Tam.

The choir will be in the following services this 
weekend.
May 12th, Sunday, 11:00 a.m., Kirkland Tabernacle

("Sermon in Song" only)

May 12th, Sunday, 7:00 p.m., Bellevue Neighborhood Church
(entire program)


